Board Member Celebrates
60 Years

John Kiesz, longtime BSA board
member, and his wife Katherine cele-
brated 60 years of marriage on Sun-
day, October 1 (the real date is Oct.
3). Twenty seven friends and
brethren, mostly from the Denver
area, come to the Kiesz home in
Canon City to be with them. BSA
vice-president Calvin Burrell led ina
program of singing, poetry reading,
testimonies, reminiscences, and
special songs. Known as the singing
evangelists, John and Katherine
still minister locally and elsewhere.
Once a month they serve at the Pro-
gressive Care Center; once a week
they minister at the Odd Fellows
Home. On the first Sabbath of each
month they have worship services
in their home. An evangelistic and
revival meeting in Grand Prairie,
Texas, was on their calendar for
November. We deeply appreciate the
dedicated service of John and
Katherine Kiesz and congratulate
them as they begin their 61st year of
marriage.

John & Katherine Kiesz intheir
youngerdays; pictured on one of
their evangelistic flyers.

Still singing His praises; Elder
and Mrs. Kieszata BSA meeting

in Denver during 1987.
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Bass at the 1989 Seventh Day Baptist General Conference. Elder
Bass, along with John Conrod, BSA third vice-president, made
BSA materials available to their fellow Seventh Day Baptistsat the
August conference, which was held in Portland, Oregon.
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